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Climate change is real. It is crucial that we pay attention to the science, facts, and data, and
work together to combat human contribution to climate change. Climate change is not just a
matter of policy changes with incoming and outgoing White House administrations. Decisions
we make now matter. Actions, or inactions, we take now matter. Global warming is real.
Denying its existence won't stop it. 

1. We need to cap climate pollution.
2. We need to help those who live in rural and poor areas that are most affected by climate

change.
3. We plans for transitioning to clean and renewable energy sources.

Thank you.

-- 
hope wyss
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